
Decision No.        79664     

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

In the Matter of the Application of )
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY )
for extensions of time within which )
to comply with certain Minimum ) Application No. 52313
Federal Safety Standards for the ) (Filed November 20, 1970)
transportation of gas which have )
been adopted by the California Public )
Utilities Commission as a Supplement )
to General Order No. 112-B. )

ORDER EXTENDING TIME

Pacific Gas and Electric Company having on January 5, 1972, requested in writing an extension

of time of nine (9) months from the time limits stated in Ordering Paragraphs Nos. 1 and 3 of Decision

No. 78536 to comply with Sections 192.621(b) and 192.743(c) of the Minimum Federal Safety Standards,

and it appearing to the Commission that the extension should be granted because of stated delays in

obtaining material, therefore,

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the time limit for compliance with ordering Paragraphs Nos. 1

and 3 in Decision No. 78536 is extended to and including September 30, 1972.

In all other respects Decision No. 78536 shall remain in full force and effect.

Date at               San Francisco      , California, this  1st           day of    February              , 1972.

J. P.VUKASIN, JR.
Chairman

WILLIAM SYMONS, JR.
THOMAS MORAN
VERNON L. STURGEON
D.W. HOLMES

Commissioners

February 22, 1972

Mr. William W. Dunlop
Secretary
California Public Utilities Commission
California State Building
San Francisco, California  94102

Dear Mr. Dunlop:



The Office of Pipeline Safety will interpose no objection to your Commission's Decision No. 79664, which
authorizes another time extension to that granted in Paragraphs Nos. 1 and 3 of Decision No. 78536 for
the Pacific Gas and Electric Company to comply with certain requirements of the minimum Federal safety
standards.

As requested in our letter to you dated May 26, 1971, please furnish us with a copy of each report
submitted to you by the operator pursuant to the Decision.

Sincerely,

/S/

Joseph C. Caldwell
Acting Director
Office of Pipeline Safety

cc: TSA-34:TSA-30


